
 
Hi  

 

Regarding the CSA Discussion Paper 81-407 Mutual Fund Fees. I tried to find it on the web site and could not find 

the discussion paper. I read the highlights of the report on the web site and as an investor did not realize that I may 

be paying a fee that I am not aware of. There is also not enough info around ( tv, press or radio) for investors to gain 

knowledge of this fee. As an investor I feel that it should not be charged to investors (as other countries have 

adopted). 4.6 billion dollars is a lot of money for investors to pay in these hard times. A form or email , with a time 

limit for response, should be sent to every mutual fund investor through their investment company stating the trailer 

fees and asking for comments and those comments emailed to the CSA.(web site included with info) They should be 

reviewed before the CSA makes any decision. If the CSA allows the fees they should be used as a tax exemption. 

After The information on fees paid should be given to investors every quarter as a separate form and broken down to 

see the impact on the investment. Thanks for your concerns.............Victor N.J. Basarowich, PO Box 122 Falcon 

Beach, Manitoba R0E0N0. chrisvic@mymts.net 
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